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BV/EO                                       27 November 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Due to the unforeseen closure of the Nursery Classes for the next two days here are the updated 
arrangements for our school photographs. 
 
The photographs will still take place tomorrow as planned but obviously omitting the Nursery children. 
Any family with a pre-school child needs to be at school for 8.30 am 
 
John Hunts have managed to squeeze us to photograph our  Nursery Children on Wednesday 4th December. 
 
Families who have nursery children – we will do our best to photograph them with older siblings on 4th 
December so please remember for older siblings to wear school uniform that day. 
 
School uniform to be worn by all children tomorrow please. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Miss B Vargassoff 
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